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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Balfour Parkway Project Maps Available for Public 
Viewing 
HC-2018-9 
Hendersonville, NC – March 12, 2018 
 
The North Carolina Department of Transportation (NCDOT) has started preliminary 
work on the project known as the Balfour Parkway.  At the March 5, 2018 Henderson 
County Board of Commissioners meeting, it was requested that the maps of the areas 
potentially affected by this project be displayed locally for all Henderson County citizens 
to view. 
 
The maps are now on display at the Main Library, 301 N. Washington Street, 
Hendersonville, North Carolina near the Information Desk.  You may also view the maps 
on the Henderson County website at www.hendersoncountync.org under “Items of 
Current Interest” on the main page, click on “Balfour Parkway Project”. 
 
For more information, contact Jennifer Fuller, North Carolina Department of 
Transportation, 1582 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-1582, 
jmfuller@ncdot.gov or Kristina Miller, PE-RK&K, 900 Ridgefield Drive, Suite 350, 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27609, kmiller@rkk.com.  
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